
 

February 9, 2023  

 

Clay White/ LDC Corp.  

20210 142nd Avenue NE 

Woodinville, WA 98072 

 

Re: Mavis-Undi Comp. Plan Amend. & Rezone (CPA23002) completeness letter  

  

Dear Clay,  

 

The Community Development Department (CD) has deemed the above-referenced 

application complete on February 8, 2023. Any additional information/items that are 

needed will be requested after the proposal has been reviewed. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact me at 360.363.8240 

or agemmer@marysvillewa.gov . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angela Gemmer  

 

Angela Gemmer, Senior Planner 
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